UNIVERSITY OF SANTO TOMAS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

UST: S006-00-CI107
AY 2020-2021

TO: ALL ADMINISTRATIVE AND ACADEMIC UNIT HEADS
FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
SUBJECT: SUSPENSION OF OFFICE WORK

DATE: 18 NOVEMBER 2020

The University, through the Office of the Vice-Rector, announces the extension of onsite
and offsite office work suspension until Saturday, 21 November 2020.

Office work resumes on Monday, 23 November 2020.

Please be guided accordingly.
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